Orange 8 Reminders & Notices
January 26, 2015 
Parents/Guardians
1. The date (Feb 19th) for our Grade 8 Ski Trip to Poley Mountain is quickly approaching (info letter was sent home before Christmas).  We would like to do a Valentine’s Day Basket draw to help fundraise for our trip.  We are asking each student to bring in an item that would be included in the basket (any size item is appreciated).  We are looking to appeal to students as well as adults (chocolates, movie pass, iTunes card, mittens, headphones, etc.). Money donations are also appreciated. Please have items in by Friday January 30th.
2. As well, with the ski trip approaching, we are keeping a close eye on behavior and respect.  Students have also been informed that if they are not able to show trustworthiness and cooperation, we will be requesting a parent or guardian to accompany them on our ski trip (bring their own vehicle). We truly want to give this opportunity to every child and hope that everyone can be accommodated.
3.  A few students still have not brought back their Interim Reports.  These are to be signed and returned to your student’s homeroom teacher.  Please call the school and notify us if your child’s report was misplaced so we can send home a new copy.
Mrs. Hamilton & Ms. Breau  			Parent/Guardian signature: ____________________________
627-4088
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